From: registrar

To:
Subject: CM: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Tuesday, February 16, 2021 3:47:14 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, February 15, 2021 4:06 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-15

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
tom airth

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I have received your notice to consider the next steps in eliminating Hydro Ones seasonal rate class. In it, it reports
that the distribution rates currently charged seasonal customers do not appropriately reflect the cost to serve them.
Over the past 21 months I have paid 79.56% of my total bill for delivery charges and the HST on same. I am more
than willing to share the figures with you so you can have the people that made the above statement explain what
percentage they would feel is fair . I was not made aware of any public hearing dealing with this decision but would
certainly like to add my comments to the hearing determining how long you think you should spread out the
increase , which I figure will be approx 100% based on my usage and your chart.

I am certainly glad that your decisions "serve the public interest" because I don't hink I could afford it if you actually

were looking out for Hydro One.

-- Attachment --





